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I. PURPOSE:

CPE Workstation Allocation Policy 

POLICY NUMBER: 

ADM 801 

Effective Date: 

June 11, 2020 

The Oregon Office of Emergency Management, 9-1-1 Program {OEM) is to provide funding 

reimbursement from the 9-1-1 Subaccount for CPE Workstations for all Public Safety 

Answering Points (PSAP) in the state of Oregon. 

"The Office provides all funds requested by 9-1-1 jurisdictions under ORS 403.240 for costs 

incurred for emergency communications services on a reimbursement basis. A request for 

reimbursement must be for costs incurred for products and services provided to the 9-1-1 

jurisdiction in the previous calendar quarter or, for database development, network and on­

premises equipment that satisfies the requirements of ORS 403.115(2) and (4), for costs 

incurred prior to the preceding calendar quarter. The Office may not provide reimbursement 

for goods or services not provided to the 9-1-1 jurisdiction. 11 

"Payment or reimbursement for CPE for a primary PSAP that is customer-owned and 

maintained is subject to the Office's review and approval; 104-080-0200 Authorized 

Expenditures from the 9-1-1 Subaccount. 
11 
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